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Exploding Sewers!

That is exactly the situation Valley Sanitation District may face in the future. The 66 year-old
sewer main that transports all wastewater collected from Valley customers - and you are a
customer if you received this postcard - has experienced high levels of potentially explosive
hydrocarbon gases. The 24” diameter concrete pipe is also experiencing severe internal
corrosion that has compromised its structural integrity. Finally, the sewer main is excessively
deep and located within a narrow easement which makes ordinary and emergency maintenance
extremely difficult and expensive.

The Valley Board of Directors would like to explain this situation and describe possible
solutions to Valley Sanitation residents. We urge you to attend one of the following meetings to
learn more and to express your opinion.

o February 15, 7-9 p.m., Columbine United Church, 6375 S. Platte Canyon Rd., Littleton

e March 20, 7-9 p.m., St. James Presbyterian Church, 3601 W. Belleview Ave., Littleton

o April 12, 6:30-7:30 p.m., Centennial Academy of Fine Arts Education School, 3306 W.
Berry Ave., Littleton



